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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

Users should verify that the described changes will not impact the performance of the product in their specific applications.

S I N G L F U S E ™ S M D  F U S E S

Affected Part Numbers From
(Rated Voltage)

To
(Rated Voltage)

SF-2410F1200T-2

125 VAC

86 VAC / 86 VDC
SF-2410F1500T-2

SF-2410F2000T-2
65 VAC / 65 VDC

SF-2410F2500T-2

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/Inside Sales.

Bourns® SinglFuse™ SF-2410F-T Series SMD Fuses
Rated Voltage Corrections

Riverside, California – October 22, 2019 – Effective immediately, the rated voltage of Bourns® SinglFuse™ SMD Fuse 
product series SF-2410F-T is being corrected as outlined in the table below.  This Product Change Notification is 
correcting a previously overlooked typographical error in the rated voltage column of the model family data sheet.

There have been no changes to the affected part numbers’ manufacturing location or production processes, or to 
the physical form of the products themselves.  However, this rated voltage correction may impact the selection of the 
affected part numbers depending on maximum rated voltage requirements within the fuse’s intended application.  
Therefore, the fit, function, quality, and reliability of the affected part numbers may be considered impacted by 
this rated voltage correction.  Customers are encouraged to review their fuse selection criteria for the affected part 
numbers in light of this Product Change Notification.

Affected part numbers are listed below.  All corrections are effective immediately.

SF1927

https://www.bourns.com/docs/product-datasheets/sf-2410f-t.pdf?sfvrsn=488a79f6_2
https://www.bourns.com/support/contact



